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The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) presents its 

compliments to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other International 

Organizations in Geneva and has the honour to inform of the recent announcements of two 

highest-level vacancies in WMO, Deputy Secretary-General and Assistant Secretary-General. 

The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization would very much 

appreciate the assistance of the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other 

International Organizations in Geneva in circulating these announcements to the appropriate 

target audiences in their countries. The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization is 

looking for high-caliber individuals to lead the organization, together with newly appointed 

Secretary-General Professor Celeste Saulo, for the coming years. 

 Detailed information on the two vacancies can be found on the WMO recruitment 

page at: https://erecruit.wmo.int/public/index.asp 

 The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other 

International Organizations in Geneva, the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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